
   

 

Haslingden Cricket Club is proud to be a club which 
encourages families to use our facilities. 

With this is mind children are welcome to be in the 
club & on the grounds when accompanied by a 

responsible adult. 

However please respect the enjoyment of all our club 
members and customers by ensuring that children in 

your care behave with respect towards other 
members, customers and our facilities, this includes no 

playing of any ball games inside the clubhouse. 

The manager and staff have the discretion to ask adults 
and the children in their charge, to leave the club if 

they or the children in their charge are disrupting the 
enjoyment of others. 

 

Many thanks in advance 

Haslingden Cricket Club. 


